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Oregon has one of the best systems for voting in the country. With mail-in voting, I 

get to take my time with the ballot, do research, make sure I'm educated on any of 

the votes I'm not familiar with, and feel confident with our registration website that my 

vote was collected and counted. Vote by mail is secure, and encourages voter 

participation and higher turn out. Please keep Oregon's vote by mail system. 


